
 
I vehemently oppose SB 526 as it is written and especially as intended to be amended from a study to actual 
implementation. 
 
For the following reasons: 
-There is already a home visit program for those who want it.  
-With all the current problems/corruption within DHS not only can they not be trusted, but I really questions 
how we can even think of adding another program to an already struggling organization. 
-Oregonians don’t want or need further government overreach into their homes.  
-This is a waste of taxpayer money. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Jana Foo 
Sherwood, Oregon 
 
 


